
Steve Cheseborough  

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion 
and Oregon's transportation system?  

Expanding freeways is not a sensible path during a climate crisis. 
And hiding the truth is despicable. Please explain to the public exactly how many lanes you plan to ADD 
to I-5 in this semi-secret expansion. And we need an Environmental Impact Statement! Thank you.  

 
 


